
Autumn Term 2020 Newsletter – All Children 

A warm welcome to all new children and their families! And of course, a very warm welcome 

back to children who have been on a very extended break  

September 2020  

Wed 2nd  Welcome Back 

Mon 28th  Inset Day  

October 2020  

Mon 5th Parent PowerPoint Online 
Applying for Schools – Preschool Parents  

Fri 23rd  Halloween Party Day – Children welcome to dress up!  
 

Mon 26th – Fri 30th  HALF TERM WEEK 

November 2020  

Mon 2ND  Inset Day 

Tues 3rd  Six week reports for new children will be sent home. Please sign and 
return to nursery.  

Mon 9th  Individual Nursery Photograph Day – All children MUST be in full 
uniform  

Fri 13th  Children In Need – Pyjama Day - £2 Donation  

Mon 16th  Diwali Celebration Party – own clothes may be worn  

December 2020  

Wednesday 9th December  Christmas Party Day – Own clothes may be worn 
NEG 2, 3 and 4 Children able to attend 9am – 12pm  
Last Day for Children receiving NEG 2, 3 and 4.  
 

Friday 18th December 2020 Last Day for Private Children – Nursery closes at 12pm 
 

January 2020  

Monday 4th January 2020 
 

Children return to commence Spring Term 2021   

 

Lunches – Can we remind you that no nuts or grapes should be in the children’s lunch boxes. We are unable to 

heat childrens lunches.  

Labelling Items – Please can your ensure your child’s jumpers/coats/hats/scarfs are labelled clearly. We will 

only return labelled items.  

Water Bottles –All Children MUST have their own water bottles clearly labelled for nursery.  

Snack Times – Please ensure your child has a morning fruit snack/afternoon fruit snack in their lunch box. If 

your child only attends mornings or afternoons, pleasure make sure your child brings a small labelled lunch 

box with their snack inside.  

Covid 19 Update – Please see policies and FAQs uploaded onto our website.  

Winter Weather – Our team will always make every effort to travel in, however there are times when it is 

unsafe for staff and children. Please remember to check our website in snowy weather, to see whether the 

nursery is open: www.standrewsnurseryschool.co.uk. It will be updated at 6am.  

Pre-school Folders – Please support your child weekly doing their pre-school home books and return them on 

a Monday. It is upsetting for your child when they have nothing to share in their key group time.  

Monthly Contributions – Please ensure you make your monthly contributions and pay nursery fees on the 2nd 

of each calendar month.  

http://www.standrewsnurseryschool.co.uk/

